
 

 

  

 

Volume 31 Issue 2 

February 2006 

FEBRUARY 2006 

 

Almost 50 members enjoy a 
museum of car history 

The Hillholder 

Upcoming Meeting 2 

Studebaker Coin Raffle 2 

Calendar 3 

Member ‘s photos 3 

President’s Message 4 

Attendees list for Feb. 5 

Application Forms 6 

Inside this issue: 

Studebaker Drivers Club of 
North Georgia 

President: Don Smith 706-354-
4600 dhsmith@bellsouth.net  

Vice President: Dan Miller 770- 
932-1615 alexmil@adelphia.net  

Secretary: Don Smith  

Treasurer: Chuck Lampman 770 
926-7142 
chuck@lampman.com  

Membership Sec'y and Web-
site:: Chuck Lampman 770 926-
7142 chuck@lampman.com  

www.studebakerclubs/northge
orgia 

Newsletter Editor Don Smith  

Newsletter Photos 

Bob Hughes 770 479-1723 
bobarb@alltel.net 

The Hillholder is published 
monthly.  Editor, Don Smith, 
Photo Editor, Bob Hughes.  
Send all inquires to: 

The Hillholder, 160 Tanner 
Bluff, Athens, GA 30606 

 We told George Bugg 
to expect about 30 
members for this ca-
tered meeting at his 
museum in Athens.  The 
last meeting there had 

only 18 
members 
show.  The 
magic must 
have been 
food be-

cause almost 50 mem-
bers showed up.  Need-
less to say the last few 
had thin options on the 
country-style buffet.  But 
all certainly enjoyed the 
beautiful array of vin-
tage cars in new or re-
stored condition. 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Three of George 
Bugg’s collection were 
these great Stude-
bakers.  George said 
they were ready to 
drive away.  Fortu-
nately no one did. 

You could probably eat 
off this Hudson engine, 
like all George’s cars.  

George Bugg addresses 
the club at his museum. 

Barbara Hughes just had 
hip replacement.  Our 
your best wishes go out to 
her. 

Nice to see Bob Lytle. 



From I-285-Take Hwy 78 E to Snellville. 
Turn right on 124, go one block to 
Henry Clower. Turn left and go one 
block to Lenor Church Road. Turn 
right on Lenor Church Road. Follow 
Lenor Church Road until it dead ends 
(go through the 4 way stop at the 
park) into Pleasant Hill Road. Turn right 
and go 3/10 mile to 3rd road on left 
which is Ingle Court. Turn left and go 
to the end of the street. 

From 1-20- Exit 75 Turner Hill Road (Hwy 
124). Go north towards Snellville approxi-
mately 2.5 miles. 
Turn right onto Pleasant Hill Road (at the 
SHELL Food Mart). Go approximately....8 
miles. Ingle Court will be the first street on 
the right after you go through the traffic 
light on Pleasant Hill Road.  (770) 388-9151 
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T H E  H I L L H O L D E R  

 

March 5 meeting will be at the home of Fred & Paula 
Martin in Conyers  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Drawing for the Rare 
Studebaker commemora-
tive coin scheduled for the 
March  meeting.   

 

This unique, rare coin will be awarded to the 
lucky winner after the final drawing at the 
March meeting. Each raffle ticket costs $5.  If 
you cannot attend the meetings send $5 to 
Chuck Lampman. He will buy the tickets in 
your name.  You do not have to be present to 
win.  This is a beautiful coin that cannot be 
purchased. 
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Meeting Schedule for 2006 

 

 

V O L U M E  3 1  I S S U E  2  

 

   March 5 Fred & Paula Martin, Conyers  

   March 31-April 2  Georgia State Meet 

   April 9  Dan & Barbara Miller, Auburn 

   May 7  Marvin & Carolyn Sikes, Duluth 

  June 4  To be determined 

 
This 46 Hudson is a gem. 

 

 

This was supposed to be a 
sparse turnout.  Fooled me! 

 DUES CAN NOW BE PAID BY PAYPAL 
($16) TO CHUCK@LAMPMAN.COM 

Our website has the 
location of all the 
upcoming meeting 
schedule: 
www.studebakerclubs.com/
northgeorgia. 

George Bugg, our meeting host, cranks 
one of his fabulous cars. 

Great to see an all original pre-war 
Studebaker.  This 40 Commander 
belongs to the Hasleys of Athens. 

Great to see Terry Smith again.  
Forest Park is a long haul! 



160 Tanner Bluff 
Athens, GA 30606 

 
 

 

Phone: 706-354-4600 
Fax: 706-369-1829 
E-mail: dhsmith@bellsouth.net 

Different by Design 

FEBRUARY 2006 

We are on the web: 
www.studebakerclubs.com/

NorthGeorgia/ 

   

President’s Message: 

Although Harry Parnell knew the cir-
cumstances of his illness he always 
kept a sense of humor and even, to my 
surprise, would show up at the meet-
ings when many of us would have 
stayed at home.  I only knew Harry 
and Margaret for the last five years but 
always realized how important they 
were to the club.  They were staples of 
the club, almost always at the meet-

ings, and a ready resource for leadership and participa-
tion.  We will all miss Harry and want to rally around 
Margaret and give her all the support we can. May all 
our prayers and condolences go out to her as she makes 
the adjustment to losing her mate and companion.   

                              Birthdays & Celebrations 

 

Birthdays: 

Brenda Bodkin 3/17 

Dave Comstock 3/17 

Bill Waters 3/19 

Mike Byrd 3/22 

Ed Lane 3/26 

Crazy Ray Smith 3/27 

Marvin Sikes 3/27 

Bob Lytle 3/30 

 

 

3rd Georgia State Studebaker Meet 
 

Hosted by the South Georgia 
Chapter SDC  at the Comfort 
Inn & Suites, 301 Governor 
Treutlen Drive, Pooler, GA   

(Exit 102, I-95 at U.S. Hwy. 
80)  (912) 748-6464; (888) 895-
6464. A limited number of 
suites are available for $70. 
Mention the Studebaker Meet 
for special regular room rate of 
$55 .  Deadline for registration 
at this rate March 10. 

 

P A G E  4  

Anniversary: 

 

John & Arlene Hollier 3/4 

 

 

 

 

The South GA website is: 
www.georgiastudebaker.com 
The club is also raffling off 
a nice truck (see photo on 
right). We are selling raf-
fle tickets at the meetings 
for $2 each.  So get out 
the wallet and win the 
truck!  

Let’s support the South 
Georgia Chapter by at-
tending and participating 

Savannah, GA   March 31- April 1 

Newly restored1951 1.5 ton, 
dual-wheel dump-bed truck on 
raffle by South GA Club. 

You could win this truck.  Tickets are 
$2 each and can be purchased from 
Rick Kamen at our next meeting. See 
the restoration 
http://www.georgiastudebaker.com
/truck.htm 



Charleen & Billy Carey 

Don Smith 

Solon Couch, Jr. 

Bobbie & Jim Estes 

Bill & Doris Cope 

Dave & Marty Comstock 

Dan & Barbara Miller  

Bob & Todd Hughes 

Chuck Lampman 

Hobo & Brenda Bodkin 

John & Dorothy Brown 

Ed & Myrtle Burris 

Pete McCaffrey 

Tom & Maureen Elliott 

Ken Sanders 

Tim & Guadalupe Taylor 

Richard Wade 

Terry Nash 

Bob Lytle & Margurite Smith 

Buddy & Dot Hunt 

Billy & Ida Greene 

Ray Phillips 

Terry Smith 

Vern Gamble 

 

 

Mike & Marsha Byrd 

Eric & Allison Hasley 

Phyllis & Lenny Major 

ATTENDEES 

February, 2006 

Birthday cele-
bration for E. C. 
Henley and 
husband Ed 
Rhodes. 

Jackpot drawing winner  

is Margurite Smith. 
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Harry Parnell, a long-time 
club member, passed away  

We regret to announce that member Harry 
Parnell lost his fight with cancer Sunday after-
noon, February 5.  Our prayers and sympa-
thies go out to Margaret at this sad time in 
her life.  Harry was taken to Savannah, his 
hometown, for burial.  Donations may be 
sent to: Embracing Hospice Care,2160 Foun-
tain Dr., Snellville, GA  30078.  Please send 
your condolences to Margaret Parnell at P. 0. 
Box 148, Loganville, Ga. 30052. 



MEMBERSHIP FORM - 

NORTH GEORGIA CHAPTER 

To join our chapter, please, complete this form and send 
with 

your $15.00 check or money order in US funds to: 

North Georgia Chapter SDC 

c/o Chuck Lampman 

4141 Lynette Ct NE 

KENNESAW, GA 30144 

Note: you must be a member of the National SDC to 
join us. 

Date_________ 

 

Name___________________Birthday__________ex. 4/12 

Spouse or companion____________Birthday______________ 

Street__________________________________________ 

City_______________________State__________Zip____
____ 

Phone____________email____________________ 

Studebakers you own (Year, Make & Model) 

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

MEMBERSHIP FORM  

NATIONAL  SDC 

Dues: US & CANADA Periodicals class mail - $27.50  

US & CANADA-1st class mail -             $60.50 

Young Adult (18-22)                                $22.00 

Student(12-17)                                        $20.00 

To join SDC, complete this application and send with  

check or money order in US funds to the following- 

SDC, c/o K.R.LS. 

P.O. Box 1715 

Maple Grove,  Minnesota 55311-7615 

Or use VISA or MasterCard and call toll free 

763-420-7829 or fax 763-420-7849 

Call or write with change of address. DO NOT SEND 
ADS with your membership. Ads must be sent to 
Turning Wheels editor. 

Name_____________________________________ 

Spouse or companion________________________ 

Street ________________________ 

City _________State ___ Zip _______ 

Phone _________Email _____________ 

[ ] VISA [ ] MasterCard No.________________ 

Expiration_____ 

Studebakers owned 
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